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MAGNA Q

CONTACT & RESIDUAL INSECTICIDE SPRAY

Kills Spiders, Sowbugs, Earwigs, Roaches, Crickets,
Millipedes, Silverfish, Ants, Fleas, Carpet Beetles, Brown Dog

Ticks.

DOMESTIC

350 g

REG.NO. 19678.01 PEST CONTROL PRODUCTS ACT

GUARANTEE:

Pyrethrins................................. 0.050%
Technical Piperonyl Butoxide............... 0.100%
MGK-264.................................... 0.166%
Propoxur................................... 0.500%

READ LABEL BEFORE USING

EXTREMELY FLAMMABLE

EXPLOSIVE

QUALITY CHEMICAL MFG
215 DOLOMITE DR., DOWNSVIEW, ONT.

M3J 2N1  TEL.:(416)665-8422

DIRECTIONS: Hold container approximately 30 cm from surface being
sprayed and spray until wet.  Thorough applications produce a
coating which will vapourize into cracks and crevices for insect
control.  Provide adequate ventilation agter indoor use.  KEEP
PETS AND CHILDREN AWAY FROM SURFACE UNTIL DRY.  Thoroughly treat
places that insects inhabit such as cracks, crevices and spots
along baseboards, underneath furniture and equipment, around
garbage containers and outside surfaces such as doors,
foundations and patios.  In dwellings, remove or cover exposed
foods, cooking utensils and food preparation surfaces before
spraying to avoid contamination.  After spraying, clean surfaces
which may contact food.  Remove pets from the room during
spraying.  Cover or remove aquarium for 1 hour.



PRECAUTIONS: KEEP OUT OF REACH OF CHILDREN.  Contents under
pressure.  Do not place in hot water or radiators, stoves or
other sources of heat, or store at temperatures over 50�C.  Do
not spray near flame or spark.  Harmful if swallowed, inhaled or
absorbed through skin.  Avoid contact with eyes, skin or
clothing.  Wash hands after using.  DO NOT USE ON HUMANS, PLANTS,
ANIMALS, FOOD STUFF, FOOD UTENSILS, FISH BOWLS, OR ANIMAL FEED
AREAS.  DO NOT USE AS AN AIR SPRAY.

FIRST AID TREATMENT: Contains volatile petroleum distillate.  If
swallowed, do not induce vomiting.  Call physician or poison
control centre immediately.  Propoxur is a mild cholineserase
inhibitor.  Atropine is antidotal.  In case of contact with the
skin, wash with soap and water.  If in eyes, flush with water for
15 minutes, get medical attention.

DISPOSAL: When container is empty, press button to release all
pressure, then dispose in household garbage.  Do not puncture or
incinerate.
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This label transcript service is offered by the Pest Management
Regulatory Agency to provide efficient searching for label
information.  This service and this information do not replace
the official hard-copy label.  The PMRA does not provide any
guarantee or assurance that the information obtained through this
service is accurate, current or correct, and is therefore not
liable for any loss resulting, directly or indirectly, from
reliance upon this service.
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